
By Sean McAlister, District Rotary 
Leadership Institute Chair

“Action without vision is wasted, and 
vision without action is just a dream. 
Action with vision brings hope to 
the world.” ~ Past TRF Trustee, Luis 
Vicente Giay, Address to 1996 Rotary 
Convention, Calgary, Canada

The Rotary Leadership Institute (RLI) 
is a training program established 
to substantially improve the Rotary 
knowledge and leadership skills of 
the future leaders of Rotary clubs and 
districts.

Its program consists of three full-
day sessions. Trainers are carefully 
selected from among Rotarians with 
outstanding leadership abilities and 
prepared to conduct innovative and 
participatory course sessions.

RLI believes in course sessions with 
as much discussion/participation as 
possible. Discussion breakout sessions 
are limited to approximately 10-15 
persons. Lectures are strictly limited. 
Course methods include discussion 
groups, role playing, problem solving 
workshops, and creating projects. 
Everyone participates during one of the 
Institute’s sessions.  A course workbook 
containing an Institute Manual, session 
program agendas, faculty listings, 
and course outlines and materials, is 

provided to each attendee.

The next RLI training program is at the 
All Saints Episcopal Church in Frederick, 
MD on Saturday, November 16th from 
9:00 am to 3:30 pm.  A light breakfast 
and lunch are included.  The deadline 
to register is Monday, November 11th 
at www.rli33.org. 

If your club cares about its future, it will 
want the best leadership possible.  This 

is an outstanding opportunity for each 
club to improve the Rotary knowledge 
of its key people, who will also be 
exposed to new ideas of leadership. 
The exchange of ideas with other 
experienced Rotarians alone makes the 
courses worthwhile.  Please contact 
District RLI Chair, Sean McAlister, at 
sdmcaphill@hotmail.com if you have 
any questions.
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[Above, L-R] District Governor Rich Glover initiated Brock Messenger as the newest member of the Crofton Rotary alongside incoming President James 
Harvey at the Crofton Rotary Club’s annual Installation dinner on July 24.   Members of the Parole Rotary Club, the Annapolis Evening Rotary Club, Parole 
Community Association and employees of Doubletree Hotel gathered on August 24 to load back packs for students at Mills Parole Elementary School. 
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